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Hi Valued Customer, 

 

We are pleased to be your solid waste collection provider of choice. We take pride in providing the best possible 

service in the industry. To continue the same great service, we have made a change to your service day. Effective 

the week of May 22, 2023, your regular Monday trash service day has changed to Tuesday. Your first new service 

day will be Tuesday, May 23, 2023. Thank you for your understanding and continued business with GFL 

Environmental! 

  

If you have any questions, please contact GFL Environmental using one of the methods below: 

 

• Through your current GFL MyAccount by visiting GFLENV.com 

• Email at gflcshouston@gflenv.com 

• Phone at (281) 368-8397 

 

 

Thank you,  
Your GFL Customer Service Team! 
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